

California State University, Sacramento Office of the Vice President & Chief Financial Officer 6000 J Street • Sacramento Hall 272 • Sacramento, CA 95819-6038

T (916) 278-6312 • F (916) 278-5783 • www.csus.edu/aba

November 19, 2013

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Thomas Pyne

Professor

Department of Philosophy

FROM:

Ming-Tung "Mike" Lee

Vice President for Administration/CFO

SUBJECT:

Transportation Advisory Committee—Faculty Appointment

I am pleased to appoint you to a three-year term as a faculty representative to the Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC). You are replacing a member who could not finish out their term; therefore, your term begins November 13, 2013 and will expire December 2016.

TAC is the administrative committee of the University responsible for making recommendations to the Vice President for Administration/CFO on campus transportation matters. As a member of TAC, some of the issues you may address are those related to parking, traffic management and shuttle services on campus. You may also be involved in alternative transportation matters related to bicycles and car/van pooling, and coordination with transit agencies.

Freddy Orozco, Assistant to the Senior Director, University Transportation and Parking Services (UTAPS), is staff to the committee and will be contacting you regarding future meetings of the committee.

Thank you for your willingness to undertake this responsibility.

MTL: kg

cc:

Department Chair Chris Bellon

UTAPS Senior Director Tony Lucas

Assistant to UTAPS Senior Director Freddy Orozco

Associate Vice President Abbi Stone Faculty Senate Chair Janet Hecsh

Senate Analyst Kathy Garcia

\Appt Faculty Rep Thomas Pyne Nov 2013